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         22nd June 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Well done to all of our students for showing teamwork, co-operation and patience during the 
wet weather and while we wait for the additional playground space. 
 
Comara Room Painting 
This week the outside of the Comara Room is getting a spruce up. The area will have a safety 
fence around it.  
 
Student Attendance 
Thanks to everyone for letting us know about days away from school. We appreciate the 
promptness in which all notes are returned. It is a requirement of the Department of 
Education that parents let us know if their child is going to be away or has been away from 
school. 
 
Keeping safe in Covid19 times 
The staff appreciate the extra lengths parents are taking in regards to the distancing 
requirements we are following using the advice from the Department of Education. Please 
make sure you stay in your car or at least 1.5 metres away from others when picking up or 
dropping off your child. If you need to pick them up early, please contact us and we will 
make sure your child is waiting at the gate.  
 
Lost property 
A large number of items are being left both in the classrooms and playground.  Please make 
sure your child’s name is on each piece of clothing or lunchbox/drink bottle so we can ensure 
they are returned to the rightful owner.  
 
Playground  
There was some progress made around the rain last week. Most of the footpath is in and the 
pavers are ready to go. Hopefully we can get a few dry days for more action.  
 
Reports  
Student progress reports go out next week. They will not be in the same format you are used 
to due to the Covid19 restrictions and remote learning that we all had to deal with, but they 
will give up to date information on literacy and numeracy.  
 
Have a great week, 
 

Regards 
Stephen de Roos 
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YEAR 6 FUNDRAISER 

Our Year 6 students are beginning a fundraising campaign for their end of 
year dinner. To kick off their campaign they are hosting a pyjama day this 
Thursday, 25th June. All students are encouraged to come to school in their 
pyjamas and bring a $2 donation. We can’t wait!  

Ms Miller 

 

  
Commonwealth Bank student banking will restart from the start of Term 3.  Our 
banking day is Monday.  Please fill in your child’s deposit details and send to school 
office on arrival at school.  The deposits will be processed and books returned to 
students. If your child would like to start banking, please let Kerry know. 

  
  

Last week, 3-4-5-6 were discovering how to make fractions with circles. After making halves, 
quarters, eighths and sixteenths we made some lovely fraction peacocks and one turtle. 3-4-
5-6 did an amazing job with their designs! 

 


